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Our year 5 + 6 girls participated in a fun Girls only Football festival
held at Arbor Park stadium. The girls had the opportunity to learn
new skills before finishing the day playing matches against other
schools from Slough. Everyone had an amazing day.

Pupils from year 2 had an amazing experience
learning all about the art of Fencing. The pupils
learnt how to Advance, Retreat and say “En-garde”
which is French for ”Get ready!” Everyone had a fun
time and really enjoyed taking part.
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Pupils attended an amazing day at the
famous Wentworth Golf club. The pupils took
part in a golf activity lead by the Golf
foundation. They then got the opportunity to
explore the golf course as well meet and
watch professional players in action.
Everyone had a great day!


